
To: Professor Vassilios Papalois, MD PhD FICS FRCS FEBS

Editor-in-Chief
World Journal of Transplantation

Thessaloniki, Greece, November 30, 2022

Dear Professor Papalois,

We would like to thank the reviewers for their valuable time and comments.
In response to these comments:

Reviewer #1
We would like to thank the reviewer for his valuable comments. We have made changes
accordingly as far as the addition of the ORCID number, an abstract, core tip and changes in
the text. However, we have not expanded the paper as a full editorial because this is not
meant to be an full editorial, but rather a short “preface/introduction” for the Special Issue
“Translational Research and Innovation and the current status of Transplantation in
Greece” to theWorld Journal of Transplantation.

Reviewer #2
We would like to thank the reviewer for the valuable comments and we are appreciative.

Sincerely,

Georgios Tsoulfas, MD, PhD, FICS, FACS
Professor of Transplantation Surgery
Chief, Deparmtent of Transplant Surgery
Aristoteleion University of Thessaloniki School of Medicine
Thessaloniki, Greece
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